

Inter-Collegiate Sailing Association of North America, Inc. The Afterguard Committee

1245 W Gull Lake Dr, Richland, MI 49083 269.998.6353 gail@collegesailing.org

Report to ICSA Annual Meeting, Newport, Rhode Island May 20, 2019

MCSA respectfully requested that an MCSAAlumni email list be established a year and a half ago. ICSA approved providing alumni email lists in 2002. While investigation to establish such occurred, the task was not successfully accomplished. MCSA does not want to use Facebook for this project. The request is herewith reestablished.

We have a failure to communicate. To have an Afterguard Regatta as part of the National Championships, a long time tradition that is currently suffering, there needs to be planning, date setting, announcements, and coordination. This Chair stands ready to assist the 2020 Spring Championships host with an Afterguard Regatta a year from now. Please email today.

Each Conference Commissioner is requested to send an email to: gail@collegesailing.org by February 1, 2018, to name their Conference's Afterguard Committee representative.

Respectfully submitted,

Gail M. Turluck

Afterguard Committee Chair

Afterguard Events Subcommittee Chair (Acting)

M. Hurlick